
 

 

Human Services Funding Committee 

April 10, 2023 

FINAL Minutes 
 

Attendees:  Christine Soutter, Sherri Nixon, Cameron Switzer, Kathryn Ryder, Pam McElroy 

 

Meeting began at 2:00 pm in the Wheelwright Room. 

 

A summary of the Human Services Committee’s purpose and process was shared with new 

member, Kathryn Ryder. 

 

The FY23 Human Services application was reviewed and edited for FY24. 

 

Pam will write a memo to Town Manager Dean requesting to streamline the funding process 

from quarterly to annually. 

 

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, May 3, 2023 at 2:00 pm in the Wheelwright 

Room. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 2:45 pm 


